
We moved down the road, occupying three new units that give room for a new office,
child space, teen zone and culinary space/restaurant
The Culinary Team serves 1400+ meals to the community each week
We were able to continue providing programming for online education support

Dear Jane &  Rotary Club  

We hope this letter finds you well and in good spirits and health.

Your recent donation of $1000 is greatly appreciated from us here at Frontlines and for
that we want to say: Thank you! Thanks for being  champion supporters of the mission of
Frontlines during these unprecedented times we all continue to face. 

It's because of folks like you that we're able to serve Children and Youth in the Weston
Community. Your gift means more families will be able to receive hot meals and groceries as
we  support them during these uncertain times. 

Over the past year because of the  generosity of donors like you, despite all the challenges
that came as a result of the lockdowns we have still been able to make strides forward as an
organization.

These highlights would not have been possible had it not been for the generosity,
commitment and the support of partners like you. We are so excited to see what 2021 has in
store for us and are so proud to have you as  donors as we  continue to work together in 
 serving children,  youth & their families in the Weston community.

Sincerely, 

Stachen Frederick


